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To Whom it May Concern:
B ryin p o 59

I am a resident of More Mesa, a retired tgaéher, a mothe;,‘ ‘gréﬁdmother, and long
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time resident of Santa Barbara. I am also a member of the Santa Barbara Women's
Club, and recently the director of Dignity Moves gave a presentation at our Club.
We were all very impressed with the work they do and the effective results to hello

the homeless improve their lives and return to participate in the community.

I think the old Juvenile Hall area is an excellent site for their program, and as a
near by resident, I am proud to support their work. In the end, we all benefit,
because if we ever hope to revitalize the Santa Barbara downtown area, we are

going to need to help the homeless. Dignity Moves is a great beginning.

Respectfully,

Jeannette DeConde
5/16/23



